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Cantor Statement on UN Registry for Security Fence Damages 

 
Washington, D.C. — Chief Deputy Majority Whip Eric Cantor (VA-07) released the 
following statement regarding the United Nations establishing a registry for supposed 
damage claims related to the construction of the security fence in the West Bank: 
 
“It is concerning that Kofi Annan would take steps to establish a registry for damage 
claims related to the construction of the security fence when the region’s future is at a 
crossroads.  The Palestinians have just elected a new leader and there are public gestures 
being made to restart negotiations between Israel and the Palestinians. Mr. Annan’s 
actions will unnecessarily hinder progress and stability in the region. Israel has the right 
to make its own national security decisions, which includes building the security fence. 
Neither Israel nor the Palestinians need the UN injecting itself in this process by staking 
out an unworkable position on such a sensitive issue.”   
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